
 

  
I am a builder when I think positive thoughts about myself and others 

“If a person has ugly thoughts, it begins to show on the face. And when that person has ugly thoughts                    
every day, every week, every year, the face gets uglier and uglier until it gets so ugly you can hardly bear                     
to look at it.  

A person who has good thoughts cannot ever be ugly. You can have a wonky nose and a crooked                   
mouth and a double chin and stick-out teeth, but if you have good thoughts they will shine out of your                    
face like sunbeams and you will always look lovely.” ~Roald Dahl 

Enjoy watching our chew time video at home that introduced this theme to our students.               
https://youtu.be/YQ5-_1V1UfQ  

 
Upcoming Events 

● January 19 - Jan. 22  -  Classroom Spelling Bee 
● January 22 - 6th Grade Ambassador Event 
● January 22 - Missing work deadline 

 
Spelling Bees - January 19 to 22 

It’s that time of year - time to get ready for the annual Spelling Bee! Off-campus students who want                   
to participate will need to come on-campus to compete, for both the Class Bees and the School Bee.                  
Please contact the on-campus teacher assigned to your student so they can notify you of the specific day                  
and time for their Bee.  Teacher name and email is available in Skyward on the SCHEDULE tab. 

 
● Class Bees: January 19th - January 22nd  

○ Teachers will each have one winner to participate in the School Bee 
● School Bees:  

○ 1-3 grades February 2nd, 1:30 - 3:00 pm 
○ 4-6 grades February 12th, 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 

● Regional Bee: March 20th 
● Click here for list 

 
Ambassador Event - January 22 

We are so excited for our upcoming 6th Grade Ambassador Event, our "Western Round Up". This is                 
taking place during school hours on Friday, January 22nd. STUDENTS ​MAY BRING "WESTERN GEAR" to               
wear at the party, if desired. This is NOT required! They ​CANNOT wear the gear to school, but may                   
change at lunch time right before our activity begins Hats, bandanas, Western style flannel shirts,               
"cowboy boots" are all okay! 
 
School Lunch 

Because of COVID, our menu is subject to change.  
● February 2021 Menu - ​https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/menu/  
● Click here to ORDER. ​https://apalunch.h1.hotlunchonline.net/  
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Drop Off Reminder 

When you are dropping students off, pull all the way forward, allowing the maximum number of cars                 
to use the curb at once. We encourage students to have learning plans signed, coats on, masks on, and                   
goodbye’s said BEFORE you arrive at the curb. Thank you! 

PLEASE do NOT make U-turns on Lone Peak Parkway, it is very dangerous!! If you are coming                 
from the south, PLEASE go to River Chapel Road and turn around there. ​For those coming from the                  
north, please allow parents to join the line at River Chapel Road. Thank you for being as safe as possible                    
as you come to school each morning.  

 
Math Kangaroo Competition - March 18 

For those who would like to participate in the Math Kangaroo Competition, it is being held online                 
this year. Register here: ​http://www.mathkangaroo.us/mk/default.html  
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